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At ICOB, we follow the Global Moon Sighting method in determining the start of the
holy month of Ramadan. 

As a result, and in review of international and local declarations and after internal
consultation, we would like to confirm that the Ramadan moon was sighted globally.
Hereby, we announced that today, Friday February 28th, will be the last day of
Shaban and that:

Saturday, March 1, 2025 will be the first of Ramadan.

On behalf of the management team at ICOB, we wish you a blessed and peaceful
Ramadan.

May Allah (SWT) accept our intentions, fasting, Dua and all good deeds. May Allah
(SWT) make this as our best Ramadan and give barakah in our time, forgive our sins
and reward us all with the highest ranks in Jannat Al-Firdous. Ameen.

Details for our Ramadan activities can be found on the ICOB Ramadan Booklet 2025

You can download a copy of the 2025 Ramadan prayer schedule.

May Allah (SWT) accept our intentions, fasting, Dua and all good deeds. May Allah
(SWT) make this as our best Ramadan and give barakah in our time, forgive our sins
and reward us all with the highest ranks in Jannat Al-Firdous. Ameen.

The ICOB Board wishes you the best during this Ramadan.
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رمضان مبارك وكل عام وانتم بخير
Ramadan Mubarak

https://bothellmosque.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Ramadan-Booklet-2025.pdf
https://bothellmosque.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/ICOB-Ramadan-Schedule-2025.pdf

